
TEACHER EVALUATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL 
AND CULTURAL EDUCATION PROGRAM 

 
 

Please return to:            Canaveral National Seashore 
                                      Laura Henning, Interpretive Park Ranger 

                            7611 S. Atlantic Ave., 
                                      New Smyrna Beach, FL 32169  
 
 
Were the teacher’s guide and video sufficient instruction before your visit? 
 
 
Did your program start and end on time? 
 
 
Were the ranger and volunteers knowledgeable about the resources that were 
covered in the program? 
 
 
Were the various safety issues addressed at the beginning of the program? 
 
 
Do you have any suggestions to improve this program for the future? 
 
 
 
Would you recommend this program to other teachers, if not why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



On behalf of the Staff and volunteers of 
Canaveral National Seashore we would like to 

thank you for your preparation and participation 
in our Environmental and Cultural Education 

Programs for the school 
year. 

 
We know that only 

through the education of 
our youth will we be able 

to make a difference. 
Canaveral National 

Seashore will continue to 
protect and preserve as long as there are caring 

individuals, such as all of you. 
 

Thank You 
 

Laura Henning 
Interpretive Park Ranger 

 
 
 

 


	Laura Henning

